
January 5, 2015

Nell Donaldson
Planner
City of Portland Maine
389 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101

Re: 89 Anderson Street - State and Federal Approvals

 To the best of our knowledge 89 Anderson does not require 
any Federal approvals.  The project will require State approvals 
from the State of Maine Fire Marshal’s Office, for a State 
Construction Permit and Barrier Free Permit, pertaining to the 
commercial use components of the project.
   
         

Sincerely,

Ryan Senatore, AIA  LEED BD+C

Principal
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